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Town of South Bruce Peninsula

RE: Z-2024-017, C-2024-002 and L-2024-004

The Historic Saugeen Métis (HSM) Lands, Waters & Consultation Department has
reviewed the relevant documents and has no objection or opposition to the proposed
Zoning By-Law amendment, County Official Plan amendment and Town of South Bruce
Peninsula Official plan amendment.

Thank you for the opportunity to review this matter.

Regards, 

Georgia Lumley

Coordinator, Lands, Waters & Consultation 
Historic Saugeen Métis
204 High Street 
Southampton, ON
saugeenmetis.com
519.483.4000
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